
 

AVONDALE HEIGHTS FOOTBALL CLUB 
Under 19’s SEASON 2018 

 
The Avondale Heights Football Club are finalizing our Under 19’s development squad and 

have a limited number of places available for season 2018.  
 

With the crucial role that coaches play in developing players, the U19’s will also be supported 
by senior coach Donald McDonald and senior assistant coach Dennis Armfield.  

 
Coaching techniques are designed to enhance the skills and abilities of players with a major 

emphasis on developing skill and team play and becoming senior players. The Avondale 
Heights Football Club is committed to this and invite players to be part of season 2018. 

 
Our club is the only AFL Victoria Gold accredited club in the EDFL and our Under 19’s team 
play in the Premier Division and together with the excellent playing facilities of our club, it is a 

great opportunity for players who are looking for an excellent football environment. 
 

There are limited places available so secure your place and join the Mighty Heights 

 

 
CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Charles Cuzzupi   
Director of Football   
0413 202 063 

             


